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5 Sept 2016

David Pullen
wetrebate@treasury.gov.au

Dear David, 

St Aidan wines is a boutique Wine production and Cellar door sales operation.  We have 54 ha of land with 3 ha of grapes. We produce approximately 2,000 cases of wine per year and market most of it through our cellar door café. 

We employ 15 plus people with an annual wages bill of around $280,000. 

We do not own a winemaking facility, and have all of our wine made under contract. We own the grapes through the whole process.

We are just surviving financially, and would not be able to if we lose the WET rebate. 

We believe there are many small wine producers running SME’s which according to the government is a vital part of the economy. The proposed position in the:

“Wine Equalisation Tax Rebate: Tightened
Eligibility Criteria
Implementation Paper September 2016”

would allow us to continue to operate as we fit the criteria of eligible producers of rebatable wine.

We are concerned with the reduction of the rebate cap from $500,000 to $350,000, and then $290,000 as we hope to grow our business, and with our small profit margin a turnover of $290,000 does not give us a great income.

Yours sincerely

Phil and Mary Smith
Owners

Saint Aidan Wines
E:	phil@saintaidan.com.au
W:	www.saintaidan.com.au
F:	www.facebook.com/SaintAidan
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